SAMPLE PUBLICITY INSERTS FOR BULLETINS AND NEWSLETTERS
LONG VERSION

The Rock Ethics Institute and the Jewish Studies Program will convene a conference on October 7 and 8, 2009, on "Stewardship or Sacrifice? Religion and the Ethics of Climate Change." The conference is free and will be held at the Pasquerilla Spiritual Center on Penn State's University Park campus.

The purpose of the conference is to explore the role of religion in helping solve the climate change crisis. A panel of climate scientists will provide the latest understanding of how climate change impacts our world; theologians will reflect on the scriptural bases for ethical response; members from congregations across Pennsylvania will describe concrete actions that they have taken to reduce their carbon footprints; and workshops will focus on how Pennsylvania religious institutions can educate, organize and act on the issue of climate change. 
Keynote addresses by the Rev. Canon Sally Bingham, founder of Interfaith Power and Light, and Prof. Michael E. Mann, a lead author of the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC) Third Scientific Assessment Report, will detail the scope of the ethical challenges we face and the urgency of immediate action to build a more sustainable future. The conference invites wide participation from members of Pennsylvania faith communities interested in responding to climate change or simply learning more about this issue. Refer to http://rockethics.psu.edu for more information.
SAMPLE SHORT VERSIONS
There will be a conference this fall at the Pasquerilla Spiritual Center at Penn State called "Stewardship or Sacrifice? Religion and the Ethics of Climate Change" on October 7 and 8. It will explain the scientific and ethical dimensions of climate change and suggest practical and theological responses for pastors and laity. The conference is free.  See http://rockethics.psu.edu for more information. Mark your calendars.
Climate Change poses formidable ethical questions and forces people of faith to evaluate the way they use God’s creation.  On October 7 and 8, 2009, a conference at Penn State, entitled “Stewardship or Sacrifice?  Religion and the Ethics of Climate Change,” will explore these issues through presentations and workshops.  The keynote speakers are the Rev. Canon Sally Bingham, founder of Interfaith Power and Light, and Prof. Michael Mann of Penn State , a lead author of the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC) Third Scientific Assessment Report.  On the second day of the conference local, state, and national advocates in the role of religion in climate change will discuss practical steps that congregations can take to respond to climate change.  For more information and a schedule of the conference, go to http://rockethics.psu.edu/
What is our responsibility as people of faith to care for creation?  What does science tell us about the human role in climate change?  What are the ethical dimensions of the changes taking place around the world as a result of increased greenhouse gas emission?  What can we do as individuals and as congregations to address these issues?  If these kind of questions seem important to you, please attend the conference on October 7 and 8, entitled "Stewardship or Sacrifice? Religion and the Ethics of Climate Change." The conference is free and will be held at the Pasquerilla Spiritual Center on Penn State's University Park campus.  See http://rockethics.psu.edu for more information.
